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Tēnā koe Steven 
 
Thank you for your request of 18 June 2024, to Fire and Emergency New Zealand requesting 
details of all projects-in-flight or approved business cases for upcoming works nationwide under 
the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA). 
 
Please find attached, as Appendix One to this response, a list of the projects that fall within scope 
of your request, by region. Please note: 
 

• Projects in-flight is defined as projects we have work underway on and approved business 
cases are those where we have an approval to get underway but are not yet at a stage 
where work has begun. The list includes both.  
 

• The list only includes capital work and therefore does not include planned and 
programmed maintenance (PPM).  
 

• There are no capital works that are either projects-in-flight or approved business cases in 
the Te Kei region. 
 

• We have included some projects that are completed to provide an update on our previous 
response. 

 
We trust that the information being provided is of assistance. If you require further information, 
please email officialinformationrequests@fireandemergency.nz.  
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 
 
 
 
Aidan Saunders 
Manager, Information Requests 
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